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Sanchez, Susan

From: Natalie.Horner@kp.org

Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2013 4:47 PM

To: Sanchez, Susan

Subject: Kernigan's response to inquiry from neighbors at Bellevue and Grand re: safety concerns 

Attachments: 180359284-PRR-769-Bellevue[1]Neighbors.pdf

In response to PPR 769  
Susan,  
If there is additional information about  hearings, petitions, evidence of other accidents, injuries, recommended actions, 
surveys, proposals,   etc...that have been brought to Kernigan or any other Council members attention please post to PPR 
769.  
Thank you,  
Natalie Horner  
 
"Feet on the Street Neighborhood Group regularly addresses local lighting safety on our  
streets in Cleveland Heights and the surrounding area. With the encouragement of  
Hoang Banh, our local PSA, we are notifying the city of the urgent need for immediate  
attention to pedestrian safety at crosswalks around the entire Lake Merritt park roads,  
including Grand Avenue near Lake Merritt. This notification is inspired not only by the  
December accident in which two pedestrians were hit crossing Grand at Bellevue with  
one death resulting, but also from a series of multiple similar incidents (near misses)  
involving ourselves and our neighbors."  
   

Request #769  
Add a Note  
 
Add a note  
Add note  
 

I'm interested in finding out about injuries, accidents, deaths, at Bellevue and Grand Ave. 
in the last 10 years with pedestrians, bicyclists, motorcycles and cars; can you please 
provide that information? Thank you.  
 
2 and 3 - all correspondence with the City? like to the City Council, City Attorney, Mayor's 
office, Police Dept and other agencies?  
 
2. Complaints, Comments or other correspondence received concerning safety on Grand 
Avenue, Bellevue Avenue, Staten Avenue, and Euclid Avenue.  
3. Complaints, Comments or other correspondence received concerning Pedestrians on 
Grand Avenue, Bellevue Avenue, Staten Avenue, and Euclid Avenue.  

 
 
NOTICE TO RECIPIENT:  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing, copying, or otherwise using or disclosing its 
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contents.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and permanently delete this e-mail and any attachments 
without reading, forwarding or saving them.  Thank you. 


